Mattingly, Gabrielle

From:	Laura Taylor <	>
Sent:	Sunday, June 4, 2023 6:00 PM	

To: Planning

Subject: Annexation of property at 27w280 Bauer Rd response

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello. My name is Ralph Taylor. My wife, Laura and I live at Bauer Road.

We hereby object to the annexation to the city of Naperville of the property known as 27W280 Bauer Road. We also object to the change of zoning to allow 3270 sq feet in lieu of 4000 sq feet. We also object to the proposed construction of twelve townhomes on this property.

In my opinion, a better use of this property would be to divide it into two equal lots and build two single family homes. This is similar to the other homes on Bauer Road. I would also like to speak at the scheduled meeting on 6/7/23 to further explain my objections in detail.

Thank you for your consideration.

Ralph R. Taylor

Sent from my iPhone

Mattingly, Gabrielle

From: Sent: To: Subject:	Patricia Graham Wednesday, June 14, 2023 11:40 AM Planning Regarding PZC #23-1-006, 27W280 Bauer Road (Mill & Bauer Townhomes) - Continued from the June 7, 2023 PZC meeting
	N: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us). n attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is
	safe.
Gentlemen:	
but were unable to attend. N	ing the video of your June 7 meeting. The video is very helpful for those of us who wish to keep apprised My name is Patricia Graham. I live at directly on the southwest corner of Mill & t a distinctive viewpoint; that is, I live in a townhome on that corner and have since 1999.
I echo the concerns that wer important issues.	e presented in your June 7 meeting regarding traffic, fire access, etc., but wish to address additional
issues. Looking across the str	opment of the Mayneland Farm property was proposed and was not approved due to density and other reet at the northeast corner, I see twelve townhouses and their associated infrastructure built on a y is acceptable, one can only imagine what could happen on the Farm property in the future. The under the tent.
Small, older houses being re	oment does destroy the nature of the neighborhood. The area surrounding us is in a state of upgrade. blaced by single family "McMansions" that are selling in the millions of dollars. Perhaps, in keeping with a is better suited to single family dwellings on reasonably sized lots.
	ortant to us. Cress Creek Townhomes are home to a number of senior citizens who will need to sell our fully at a value that is not destroyed by dense, lower-cost properties nearby and the issues that they
	unanswered. Where would the removed snow go? It doesn't just immediately disappear. Who owns y, if the developer believes that the townhouse management would contract for private trash pickup,

apply for city zoning? What is the proposed selling price of the units? The individual representing the developer seemed ill-prepared when obvious questions were presented.
Eventually, I may need to move to the Everleigh (previously Avenida) apartments, where the rent, for a one-bedroom, does indeed begin at over \$3500 a month!
I request that this development NOT be approved and I thank you for your time and consideration.